----Original Message-----

From: Joanne Suwara <joasuw42@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 12:33 PM To: info <info@cityofcalabasas.com>

Subject: Planning Commission meeting 9/2/21 Agenda Iten #3

Dear Planning Commissioners:

We are writing in support of strengthening the definitions of permeable paving and impervious surfaces. A clearer explanation of this will be helpful. Following the new guidelines will definitely be good for the environment and that will benefit all of us in the long-run.

Thank you.

Joanne & John Suwara